


 
 
 
 

Important Phone Numbers  
 

Donna Ferranti  
Access Property Management 

908-284-3422    
dferranti@accesspm.com   

After-hours emergencies 
855-630-7720 

Raritan Township Town Hall  
908-806-0031 

 
Police/Fire/Rescue Squad  911 

 
JCP&L Electric 800-662-3115 

 
Elizabethtown Gas 800-492-4009 



DRIVE-IN CONCERTS 
 

August 6:  Asbury Fever (Bruce Springsteen) 
August 13:  Hunterdon Symphony 

 
South County Park 

1207 Rt 179 
East Amwell Twp. 

 
Concerts will be drive-in style with music being transmitted to your car radio! 

 
Passenger vehicles only.  Bring your own snacks.  Portable rest rooms will be 

available. 
 
 

7:00pm - 9:00pm @ South County Park Fairgrounds 

 
 



What's Happening in August at 
Virtual Senior Center  

 
educational videos on performing arts, culture and history  all free of charge! 
All you need is a computer or tablet with a broadband internet connection.  Technical details available on 
the second sheet of this flyer located on the Hunterdon County Senior Center website at: 
www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/aging/seniorcenter.htm 

 
- -

- -  
 

Welcome to Nano City  Wednesday, August 26th at 10:30 am 

-  

 
-  

 

-  
  

John Beavin in virtual concert  Thursday August 6 at 1:00 pm  on Zoom live 

 

-  
To register, you must send your request by email with your name, phone number, email address and 
video(s) titles you wish to view.  Your email address is required so that we may send your video access 
web-link and password for each video or live feature.  Please send registration requests to: 
seniorcenter@co.hunterdon.nj.us                                

Sponsored by the Hunterdon County Division of Senior Services, Disabilities & Veterans Services.  Open to 
Hunterdon County residents age 60 and over who are enrolled 

members of the Hunterdon County Senior Center. 
 



Hunterdon County Library 
 
 
 

Headquarters Library and the North County Branch are open to the public on a modified schedule, 
with modified services. 

Modified Schedule: 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Modified Services Include: 
Limited Capacity
result, we ask that all of our residents limit their time in the library during this phase.  
 
Face Coverings and Social Distancing: Also, per the Executive Order, masks are required for 
all staff and library users, and we ask that everyone adhere to social distancing guidelines. 
 
No Contact Curbside Pickup: No-Contact Curbside Pickup will continue to be offered at both 
Headquarters and North County Branch. 
  
Book Returns: Returned items will not be accepted at the desks. All returned items must be 
returned to the outdoor book drops. All returned items are quarantined for a minimum of 96 
hours. 
  
Other: Due to modified services, the library is not accepting any donations at this time. Meeting 
rooms, magazines, and newspapers will not be available during this phase. 


